Appropriate Technology for Delivery of Courses
1. Using appropriate technology for the delivery of classes:

The ABE supports faculty who want to teach classes using distance education technologies. This includes teaching classes on the Internet as part of their normal teaching load.

Faculty who are using the Internet as part of a class should be given increased access time on the LMCC computer system. The one-hour limit should be removed for all ABE faculty members without requiring a department to request exemptions.

2. The purpose of College supported computer labs is to provide access to equipment and support materials such as computer software that would be impractical for students to purchase as individuals. To accomplish this purpose:
Students should be encouraged to buy their own personal computer and basic software.

The college should continue to provide advanced computer equipment for academic programs that require expensive software and hardware that is not otherwise provided by the college.
We should consider hiring an outside company to provide and maintain the software and hardware in our computer labs.
Resources should be allocated to support student ownership of PCs and software.

We should consider alternatives to traditional delivery of introductory computer classes.
3. How should we adopt new software, given the rapid rate of change? There are three options:
Anticipate change: work to prepare for new software and hardware releases before they happen so that our students are among the first to have new skills to offer to employers.
Middle of the road: wait for new software and hardware to be released and debugged but still ahead of wide-spread adoption in business.
Wait until it is already in widespread use: teach what is currently required for introductory level jobs.
